
MINUTES 

DETROIT CITY COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING  

October 11, 2022 

  

The Detroit City Council met in, regular session on Tuesday, October 11. 2022 at 6:36 P.M.  Mayor Kenny Snodgrass called the 

meeting to order. Council members in attendance were Brandon Brown, Terrie Shelby, Shane Cabler, Faye Marshall,and Lori Melton.   

There was no one in attendance for public comment. 

 

New business discussed:  

• S. Main St. Bridge – board replacement /rehab.  C. Arrasmith talking to Commissioner and T. Nix speaking to Gist for options 

and pricing 

• ARP – American Rescue Plan funds $169,572.26 – lift station pump replacements and parts, line extension and manhole on 

410 N at Gandy residence (bid process), N. Main water line replacement (in-house), smoke testing (bid process), bypass 

installations for San Diego and Deport Street lift stations, bar screen for Deport lift station, city shop repair 

• Sidewalks along 410 N from Hwy 82 – school (no match required from City) 

 

Old Business discussed/actioned:  

• Library book sales - $162 to date.  Reaching out to Paris Library for donation of remaining adult books 

• Playground equipment paid for and needs to be picked up at Goodland Boys Home. 

• October events – weekly Saturday night movie nights and October 29th trunk or treat hosted by Detroit United.  October 29th 

house to house set for trick or treating. 

• November events – planning for December tree lighting, parade, Santa 

 

Motion was made by Brandon Brown and seconded by Terrie Shelby to approve the regular monthly bills along with: 

• Triple S Electric - change out 2 timers at sewer plant aerators - $851.95 

Motion carried 5-0 

 

After review and corrections noted Motion was made by Shane Cabler and seconded by Lori Melton to approve 

the minutes.  Motion carried 5-0 

  

Council entered Executive Session at 7:05PM and ended at 7:26PM.  Discussion only – no actions taken 

 

Council member Brandon Brown announced his resignation.  He is moving outside of the City limits and will no longer 

be eligible.  Mayor Snodgrass and remaining members accepted the resignation and agreed to begin looking for candidates 

to be discussed in the November/December meeting. 

 

Motion was made by Terrie and seconded by Lori Melton to adjourn. Motion carried 4-0   

 


